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This article discusses the official commentary to the Cape Town Convention which calls into question
the validity of an international interest filed against a helicopter engine that is attached to a helicopter.
The article also addresses industry recommendations that a “prospective international interest” be
filed against helicopter engines and urges amendments to the convention.
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